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Dean’s 	Administrative 	Council	 
Minutes 	of 	Meeting	 April 	29,	 2020 	

1:00p.m.	 via	 Zoom 	

Members Present: Dr. Andi Kent, Dean; Dr. John Kovaleski, Associate Dean; Dr. Susan 
Santoli, Chair of Leadership and Teacher Education; Dr. Robert Thompson, Chair of Hospitality 
and Tourism Management; Dr. Shelley Holden, Chair, Health, Kinesiology and Sports; Dr. Paige 
Vitulli, Chair of Integrative Studies; Dr. Yvette Getch, Faculty Council Rep; Dr. Matt Binion, 
Director of Academic Assessments; Mr. Josh Wooden, Director of Academic Advising; Ms. 
Amber Day, Assistant Marketing Director; Ms. Jennifer Simpson, Director of Field Services; and 
Ms. Aimee Meyers, Development Liaison 

Absent: Dr. Tres Stefurak, Chair of Counseling and Instructional Sciences; 

Dr. Kent called the meeting to order via Zoom at 1:00 p.m. 

• Information Update: 

• Searches 
HKS - Waiting on background check and final approval. 
CINS - Waiting on background check and final approval. 
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- Still collecting and reviewing data. 
- End of year surveys have gone out to graduating students, student teachers, interns, 

teachers, principals, etc. Hope to close-up this week. 

• Advising and Certification Update (JW): 
- Orientation sessions for summer and fall are all going to be online. 
- Advising is being conducted remotely via Zoom with students to help get registered. 
- Need to get a welcome video from Dr. Kent. 
- Certification – received analysis form back from the State. Working on providing 

additional evidence to submit for clarification and making a few other small changes. 
- Still waiting on CIEP feedback for the second half of our submissions. 
- Sal, VP of Enrollment Services, has initiated with each college some recruiting sessions 

where they are targeting incoming freshman. Our sessions should be coming up in the 


